
CN-0233

All SeriesChange Notice

2014/04/01 Engineering Department

7850 East Gelding Drive  •  Scottsdale, AZ  85260  •  Telephone 480.991.0942  •  Fax 480.998.1435

http://www.nkkswitches.com  •  1.877.2BUYNKK (228.9655)

Changes to Name, Logo and Product Packaging

Effective Date
Changes to logo, company name and product packaging will be effective April 1, 2014.

Type of Change:

Engineering

Product

Part Number

Appearance
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For over 60 years, NKK has been committed to the manufacturing of industrial switches, and we value the trust 
our customers place in our quality and technological expertise. We are dedicated to advancing our reputation as  
a global company.

As a result of our globalization and simplification of procedures around the world, the name “Nihon Kaiheiki”  
will be known as “NKK Switches”.  Accordingly, there will be modifications made to the logo on NKK Switches’  
products and to packaging design.

Following are examples of the logo, company name and product packaging changes.

Before Change After Change

Switches displayed the old 
logo and the old name.

Switches will now display  
the new logo.

Packaging displayed  
the old logo and the 
old name.

Packaging will 
now display the 
new logo and 
name.

Contact the factory if more details are needed.


